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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 4th September 2018
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities

1. Road Safety

· There have been no road safety issues reported over the past month.
2. Antisocial Behaviour

· There are no anti-social behaviour issues from the past month.
3. Housebreaking

· Between 0030 and 0700 hours on 10th August, entry was gained to the business premises at ASB Taxi’s North Berwick, whereby a safe containing cash and an Audi vehicle were stolen. Enquiries are still ongoing at this time.
4. Parking

· 152 parking tickets were issued by the East Lothian Parking wardens in North Berwick during the month of    August 2018.
CAPP

· The date of the next CAPP meeting is on Wednesday 5th September 2018, 1930 hours, Town Chambers, North Berwick.
· The current CAAP priorities are:

1. Fringe by the Sea

2. Speeding on A198, Dunbar Road and East Road, North Berwick
                                   3.    Beach parties in North Berwick and other coastal areas in the ward.

Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information
· During the morning of 11th August 2018, a property in Glenburn Road, North Berwick was entered and a bank card stolen. The card has subsequently been used. Enquiries are ongoing to trace person responsible.
· Between 3rd and 11th August 2 vehicles have been damaged whilst within 29A Dirleton Avenue, North Berwick. Enquiries are ongoing.
· During the evening of 13th August several vehicles were damaged in Heugh Road, North Berwick. A male who was responsible for the damage has been identified.
· During the evening of 18th August 2018, a female was charged for driving whilst under the influence of alcohol after she was stopped in May Terrace, North Berwick.

· Overnight between 21st and 22nd August 2018, a Triumph motorcycle was stolen whilst parked in Melbourne Road, North Berwick. Enquiries are still ongoing.
Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
Or

deborah.gray@scotland.pnn.police.uk and john.paterson2@scotland.pnn.police.uk
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